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Jena Griswold, Secretary of State 
Office of the Secretary of State 
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, CO 80290 
 
RE: Tracking Number: 2022-00141 

Revision to Colorado Overtime and Minimum Pay Standards Order 
(COMPS Order) #38 

 Rule 2.4.9 and Appendix A, 7 CCR 1103-1 

Dear Ms. Griswold: 

I have reviewed the corrections to the accompanying Rule 2.4.9 and Appendix 
A, and determined that the matters being corrected are nonsubstantive 
errors, and that the corrections are necessary to insure that the published 
rule and appendix and corresponding opinion conform to the adopted rule and 
appendix, pursuant to section 24-4-103(11)(d), C.R.S. (2021). 
 
The corrections address a failure to use the correct punctuation in statutory 
citations (periods were used instead of hyphens), and typographical errors in 
which statutory subsections were omitted and an extra digit was added, in 
portions of the rule, adopted November 10, 2021, submitted under Tracking 
Number 2021-00634, specifically: 
 

In Rule 2.4.9 (p. 12), the statutory citation “C.R.S. 8-
6-101.5(b)” should be “C.R.S. 8-6-101.5(1)(b)” 
In Appendix A (p. 21), the statutory citation “8.13.3-
410” should be “8-13.3-410” 
In Appendix A (p. 21), the statutory citation “8.13.35-
202(c)” should be “8-13.5-202(1)(c)” 
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In Appendix A (p. 21), the statutory citation “8.13.5-
203” should be “8-13.5-203” 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance. 
   
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 
 
/s/ John August Lizza 
JOHN AUGUST LIZZA 
First Assistant Attorney General 
State Services Section 
720.508.6158 
john.lizza@coag.gov  
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